
 

November 24th, 2023 
 

** Please note: New and changed items are in Red ** 
 

You can find past copies of the Moody Matters Newsletter  
on our school website under About > Newsletters 

 
Next 2 Weeks At A Glance 

November / December 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  The Important Dates 2023-2024 calendar that was included in our September 8th newsletter 
has had some changes. Please always refer to the calendar on our Moody Middle website or the newest 
version of Moody Matters for updated information. 
 
Please check our website regularly for current announcements, important dates, school sports and clubs, 

teacher email addresses and other important information. The website address is:   

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

Monday 
27 

Tuesday 
28 

Wednesday 
29 

Thursday 
30 

Friday 
1 

 
 

  

   

• Water Pod Div 
12/13 Rock 
Climbing Field 
Trip 

• Fire Pod Div 
8/9 Skating 
Field Trip 

 

 
 
 

Monday 
4 

Tuesday 
5 

Wednesday 
6 

Thursday 
7 

Friday 
8 

 
 

 
 

  

• Hot Lunch – 
Subway (must 
preorder online) 

• Fruit & Veggie 
Day (apples) 

• Water Pod Div 
14/15 Skating 
Field Trip 

• SLC Meeting at 
Como Lake 

 

 

• Water Pod Div 
14/15 Rock 
Climbing Field 
Trip 
 

 
  

 

     

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/=


PAC’s ANNUAL PURDYS CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 

 

 
 

Hi, EMMSOTA Families! 

There are only TWO DAYS left to order for PAC's annual Purdys Christmas Fundraiser!  Thank you to 

everyone who has already ordered! 

 

Shopping online is quick and easy and it's FREE delivery for all orders to the school. 

Moody Middle’s unique shopping link is: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393979-108398 

School Code is 2393 if asked 

 

If you have ordered Purdys before, please login and select the campaign to support (school code above).  If 

this is your first time ordering, please create an account.  All information asked is needed in order to process 

your order.   

 

Once you're in, click... 

Shop Online and then Use Marketplace so you can browse all the amazing items available this year, 

including milk, dark and white chocolate items; no-sugar-added items, vegan, and of course their famous 

hedgehogs plus so much more.  HAPPY SHOPPING! 

 

Please pass this link to neighbors, families and friends and have them mention your name in the notes 

You can also use your own link (on your home page once logged in) in the upper left corner.  Send that out 

and all orders placed using that link will be flagged under your name so everything is together for you to pick 

up. 

==> Order Deadline (UPDATED):  November 25 

==> Pick up will be the first week of December - exact date TBD 

 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE STARTED AN ORDER...  please go back in to check out if you wish to buy the 

items in your cart.  Once the deadline has passed, it will be too late. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me through the PAC email, emmsotapac@gmail.com, and I will 

reply quickly. 

 

On behalf of the PAC at Moody Middle, thank you for your support of the Christmas Purdys Chocolate 

Fundraiser.   

 

--Kerry, PAC Communications Coordinator 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1393979-108398
mailto:emmsotapac@gmail.com


 

GRADE 6 VOLLEYBALL TEAM 

 

The Grade 6 team represented Moody Middle well on November 9th with some amazing effort and positive 

spirit! Thank you to Coach Pillsbury! 

 

 
 

 

WRESTLING AND BASKETBALL COACHES NEEDED 

Hello Moody Middle community! Do you have an interest in youth sports? Perhaps you played basketball in 

school many years ago? Do you currently train in any martial art or mat combat sports? I am hoping to recruit 

community volunteers to help with our next season of sports. The 2 main sports we will be offering are 

Wrestling and Basketball and we need coaches and assistant coaches for each of the teams. The sports are 

offered to boys and girls of all grades. No previous coaching experience is needed. Mr. Abello will pair all 

community volunteers with a Moody teacher to help guide and give you ideas. The general commitment is just 

one practice per week, then when games start, it will be one game plus one practice per week.  As gym time 

permits, we may allow the grade 8 teams to hold 2 practices per week. Practices can take place before school, 

during the lunch hour, or after school. All community adult volunteers will need to fill out the school district’s 

forms for volunteers. If you are interested, please contact Mr. Abello (aabello@sd43.bc.ca). Thank you! 

 

 

 

mailto:aabello@sd43.bc.ca


UPDATE FROM DIVISION 12 

 

In the lead-up to Remembrance Day, Division 12 read the book Sadako and the Thousand Paper Cranes 

together, and then folded origami cranes to represent their hopes for peace in the world. The cranes were 

displayed in the gym during the Remembrance Day assembly and are now on a bulletin board between Water 

and Fire Pod. More cranes may even be added, since the hope for peace doesn’t end with Remembrance Day! 

 

    
 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

Thank You! 

 
Our Scholastic Book Fair was a success! Thank you to all families, teachers, and students who 

participated, supporting our school while enhancing home libraries. 

 
We sold $2300 worth of books and other items, earning valuable Rewards that Ms. Leonard has 

redeemed for new books for our school library. 

 
Ms. Leonard would like to thank all the students and parents who helped out 

during the fair.  We couldn't have done it without you! 

 
Thank you for participating in our Scholastic Book Fair! 

 
Happy reading! 
 

 

 

 



SCHOOLCASH ONLINE TO-DO 

 

Please check your SchoolCash Online account for required fees and forms to be completed.  

New items that have been added to SchoolCash Online: 

• PINK Shirt Campaign / KidSport Fundraiser 

Don’t forget about these required items to be completed as soon as possible: 

• Water Pod Skating Field Trip Forms  

• Fire Pod Skating Field Trip Forms  

• Music T-shirts for band and choir members 

• District School Policies 

• Student Activity Fees 

• Yearbooks 

• Volunteer Application and Driver forms 

• Student Athletic Fees and Registration 

If you have not yet registered for a SchoolCash Online account, please visit the Moody Middle website and 

click on the link for School Cash Online that is under the Quick Links section on the home page. 

 

PLEASE NOTE – it is best to access SchoolCash Online using a laptop or desktop computer to avoid any 

errors or issues.  

 

PINK SHIRT CAMPAIGN / KIDSPORT FUNDRAISER 

 

 
PINK Shirt Day is a day when people come together by wearing pink shirts to school or work to show they are 

against bullying. School District 43 will again be supporting PINK Shirt day by selling Be Kind shirts that have 

been designed by Terry Fox Secondary Leadership classes. This year these shirts will be available for 

purchase through Moody Middle with all proceeds going to “Tri-Cities KidSport Charity” to hep youth get 

involved in organized sport. 

In order to ensure shirts are received before PINK Shirt Day on Wednesday February 28th, the deadline for 

ordering your shirt is Sunday December 3rd. 

Please note that orders will only be accepted through SchoolCash Online. 

Please be sure to use the sizing chart below and carefully select the colour of your t-shirt or hoodie as no 

refunds or exchanges will be available. 

 

 



LIBRARY LEARNING COMMONS – DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP 

 

Artificial Intelligence (AI) and sites like ChatGPT are becoming increasingly common in our everyday lives.  As 

a parent, it’s natural to want to protect your child from the potential risks and dangers of technology, particularly 

because of the rapid rate these new technologies are being introduced to children – frequently and without 

safeguards in place.  Check out the links below to learn more and start a conversation with your child about 

their knowledge and use of these new technologies. 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/the-ultimate-guide-to-ai-and-chatgpt-for-parents/ 
https://www.waynedenner.com/blog/chat-gpt-parents-guide-part-1/  
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/helping-kids-navigate-the-world-of-artificial-

intelligence?j=9370283&sfmc_sub=239348369&l=2048712_HTML&u=218692439&mid=6409703&jb=96&utm_

source=media_fmn_20230609+-+B&utm_medium=email 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/what-is-the-metaverse/ 

 

 

ATHLETICS 

 

Current Sports Underway: Volleyball 

If your child is participating in athletics, please be sure to log into your 

SchoolCash Online account and complete the “Student Athletic Fees and 

Registration” item. If you do not complete this item, your student will not be able 

to participate. If the fees present a hardship for your family, please contact the 

principal, Mrs. Banks. 

 

 

WINTER WEATHER AHEAD 

 
Schools are not routinely closed due to snow or other inclement weather conditions. All schools in School 
District 43 (Coquitlam) will remain OPEN, if possible, during winter weather, including snowfall.  
 
However, on occasion, a district-wide or partial-district closure is required due to extreme weather. Partial-
district closures affecting individual schools may occur due to the very different geography within our school 
district. If there is a partial-district closure affected schools will be identified.  
The decision on schools remaining open or needing to be closed, because of extreme weather, occurs before 
6:30 a.m. so that families can plan and make alternate arrangements.  
 
Any district-wide or partial-district closure will be decided and communicated by 6:30 a.m. via the 
School District 43 website www.sd43.bc.ca and CKNW AM 980 radio, CKWX 1130 radio and CBC (690) 
radio.  
 
While the District tries to make the best decision with the information available, the weather does change 
quickly. Therefore, when schools remain open, decisions to stay at home during challenging weather 
conditions should be made by each family.  
 
Extreme weather can also impact transit. Transit schedules may face significant changes or cancellations due 
to the weather conditions. Parents seeking information on transit schedules need to consult the Translink 
website: http://www.translink.ca/  
 
We encourage families to continuously check the School District 43 website for updates and changes: 
www.sd43.bc.ca  
 
Learn more about SD43’s process for emergency and inclement weather status updates at: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/NewsEvents/Pages/EmergencyInformation.aspx 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/the-ultimate-guide-to-ai-and-chatgpt-for-parents/
https://www.waynedenner.com/blog/chat-gpt-parents-guide-part-1/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/helping-kids-navigate-the-world-of-artificial-intelligence?j=9370283&sfmc_sub=239348369&l=2048712_HTML&u=218692439&mid=6409703&jb=96&utm_source=media_fmn_20230609+-+B&utm_medium=email
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/helping-kids-navigate-the-world-of-artificial-intelligence?j=9370283&sfmc_sub=239348369&l=2048712_HTML&u=218692439&mid=6409703&jb=96&utm_source=media_fmn_20230609+-+B&utm_medium=email
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/helping-kids-navigate-the-world-of-artificial-intelligence?j=9370283&sfmc_sub=239348369&l=2048712_HTML&u=218692439&mid=6409703&jb=96&utm_source=media_fmn_20230609+-+B&utm_medium=email
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/what-is-the-metaverse/
http://www.translink.ca/
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/


STUDENT ABSENCES / LATES / EARLY DISMISSALS  

 

If your student is going to be absent, please complete the ‘Absence/Late/Early Dismissal’ online form available 

on Moody Middle’s website home page under ‘Quick Links’ or call the office at 604-461-7384. If submitting an 

online form for an early dismissal, please remember to include the time that the student will be leaving. 

Please remind your students that when they are feeling ill or want to go home, they should go to the office to 

have staff call home for parent permission to leave. Students should not be calling or texting parents directly as 

the office staff must speak with a parent or caregiver. 

 

 

PHONES AT SCHOOL  
 

Cell phones are important tools of communication.  They are not, however, necessary for the day-to-day 

happenings at school.  To help minimize distractions during learning and school time, EMMSOTA school policy 

asks students to leave their phones safely tucked in their lockers during school hours.  This includes the 

morning nutrition break and lunch.  

 

EMMSOTA PAC 

 
 

The next EMMSOTA PAC Meeting will be held on Monday January 15th, 2024 at 6:30 pm in person and 

via ZOOM. ZOOM link will be provided prior to the meeting. 

The Parent Council Site is the EMMSOTA PAC’s Communication platform. This is the parent hub for 
information regarding fundraising, school updates, hot lunch ordering and more. You will also find information 
for our PAC meetings like agendas and meeting minutes. It’s a one-stop shop for all things PAC. On-line 
Registration is currently open and hot lunch ordering has begun for the school year.  
 
To register for the PAC website, visit the Moody Middle website, click on the PARENTS link and then the PAC 
link – full instructions are available there.  

  
If you have any questions about the Parent Council site, please email us at emmsotahotlunch@gmail.com 
Questions about the PAC?  Our email is emmsotapac@gmail.com 
And please join our Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/EMMSOTAPAC 
"Like" our page to receive updates on events, meetings and fundraising initiatives. 

 

mailto:emmsotahotlunch@gmail.com
mailto:emmsotapac@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/EMMSOTAPAC
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COMMUNITY INFORMATION 

 
 
 
 
 



GRADE 6 STAY ACTIVE PASS 
The Grade 6 Stay Active! Pass provides 12 free admissions to either drop-in swimming, skating and 

gymnasium-based activities in the cities of Coquitlam, Port Moody and Port Coquitlam. These passes are valid 

Sept. 5, 2023 – Sept. 2, 2024 for the 2023/24 school year.  

 

For Coquitlam residents, read more:  https://ow.ly/IMPj50PWBCZ 

Apply for Grade 6 Passes online here (for Coquitlam residents only): https://ow.ly/4elF50PU1tz 

For Port Moody residents, read more: https://ow.ly/1lCx50PU2ef 

For Port Coquitlam residents, read more:  https://ow.ly/JUtE50PU2eA 

NOTE – You can get the Moody Middle registration letter from the Moody Middle office.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://ow.ly/IMPj50PWBCZ
https://ow.ly/4elF50PU1tz
https://ow.ly/1lCx50PU2ef
https://ow.ly/JUtE50PU2eA


 



 

 



 

Fraser Health’s Topic for November is:  

Respiratory Season and Fall Immunizations 

 

 

     Learn more here: https://ow.ly/5WWe50PYIYC 

 

 

 

 

https://ow.ly/5WWe50PYIYC

